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12th October 2023 
 
 
Deputy Pauline Tully, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
E-mail: pauline.tully@oireachtas.ie 
 
 
Dear Deputy Tully,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the following 
parliamentary question, which was submitted to this department for response. 
 
PQ: 44628/23 
 
To ask the Minister for Children; Equality; Disability; Integration and Youth if the quarter 2 Assessment 
of Need Process Management Report has been published; if so, if he will share it with this Deputy. 
 
HSE Response  
 
As requested, please see attached the Assessment of Need Process, 2nd Quarter 2023, 
Management Report. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Bernard O’Regan, 
Head of Operations - Disability Services,  
Community Operations 
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